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Non Runners 

MAJOR MAXIMUS – Vets Certificate
Following the running of the first race the Stewards interviewed Mr. E. J. Thebault who is the owner & trainer of GRANIT MAN regarding the performance of the horse which had finished quite some way behind the rest of the field. Mr. Thebault explained that the horse was ‘heavily weighted’ however he felt that despite the horse having previously run in France ‘its heart wasn’t in racing’. He will now consider the options for the horse. The Stewards duly noted his explanation and also the verbal report of the Vet, Mr. Gruchy who reported that GRANIT MAN had no respiratory distress & no bleeding from the nose, when he had inspected it at the request of the Stewards as soon as it had come off the course. 

Before the running of the second race Mr. J.S.O. Arthur requested that GREEK THEATRE running in the 4th be allowed to do one circuit of the parade ring and then be allowed on course to go straight to post. Further he requested that it would not go in front of the stand or Judges tower and there was also a chance that the horse might be lead in as well. The Stewards debated this for quite some time after the running of the second race and agreed to the request save that horse had to parade in front of the Judge. The Stewards Secretary arranged for Judge to be at the top of the chute to save the horse from going in front of the stand & further arranged that the commentator kept a discreet silence when the horse came on to the course. 

Following the running of the second race the Stewards called an enquiry to review the start. Upon reviewing the tape of the race they found no reason not to let the result stand. 

In the parade ring before the fourth race SUIVEZ MON REGARD was getting up on its toes and the Stewards allowed it to go to post early. 

After the running of the fourth race Mr. J.S.O. Arthur was called to the Stewards Room to explain the behaviour of GREEK THEATRE. He explained that the horse was very good at home but on course and in front of a crowd the horse seemed to get very worked up. The Stewards noted his explanation, however they stressed to the trainer that previous stewards had been more than accommodating last season regarding this horse’s actions. It was noted that the hose did not appear to have improved The Stewards hesitated to use such language as considering the horse ‘dangerous’  but if GREEK THEATRE does not improve next time out they will have to give it careful consideration as to whether, or not it should be allowed to continue to appear. 

Mrs A. Corson was summoned to appear before the Stewards following the running of the Fifth Race as to the behaviour of REBEL WOMAN. The trainer explained that it was the horses first time at Les Landes and it had certainly not behaved that way at home. Mrs. Corson had ridden the horse herself and gone to great lengths, bringing it up to the course several times in order to avoid such an event. The Stewards noted her account and explained that the horse will be watched carefully as to its actions the next time it runs. 

The Stewards also noted that the start of the 5th race was a flag start owing to the tape being faulty. The stewards asked for remedial actions to be taken to prevent a repeat of this matter. 

